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25 October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Christmas Fayre 
 
 
Our Christmas Fayre will take place on Friday 29th November at 1.15pm. 
 
 
Over the years, this has been a very well attended and fun filled afternoon.  In order for us to 
make it another successful event, we would be really grateful if your child could bring the 
following items in on the dates listed below: 
 
Friday 1st November Toys/Teddies/Children’s Books 
 
  
Friday 8th November Chocolate (anything from a bar of chocolate to a 

box of chocolates would be great thanks)   
   
Friday 15th November  A mug filled with something of your choice  
     (e.g. sweets, chocolates, pencils, crayons,  
     small toy).  If filled with sweets, it would be  
     great if they are individually wrapped or in  
     bags (e.g a bag of Maltesers) 
 
Friday 22nd November Bottles (Donations of alcohol should be brought in 

by parents) 
 
Friday 29th November Home Baking 
 
If you are able to help at the Fayre, then please contact the school, as we would appreciate 
any support. 
 
A letter informing you what time your child’s class will be visiting the Fayre will be issued in 
due course. 
 
Many thanks 
 

Graeme Maclean 

Graeme Maclean 
Head Teacher 

 

 


